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Manager's Introduction

With spring well and truly here, the days are growing longer and warmer, bringing
with them the promise of blossoming flowers and brighter skies. In this edition of our
newsletter, we look forward to sharing exciting activities, updates, and events that
we have been enjoying.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Lynne Cannell
Home Manager

Easter Celebrations

We had a special appearance from the Easter Bunny on Good Friday, and many
staff and residents took the opportunity to have a photo shoot with him. We
organised Easter-themed games and finished off the Easter weekend with Musical
Monday, watching 'The Easter Parade' in the cinema.

 

Pancake Day

Being in a care home doesn’t mean residents have to leave traditions behind. We
had lots of fun tossing pancakes, and the staff became very competitive with each
other! There was lots of laughter but also serious concentration.

Time Travels

This year, we have decided to leave our world travels and instead travel through the
decades. We looked at the decades in which our residents were born, and with our
oldest resident being 101 years old, we chose to start in the decade she was born –
the 1920s. On the last Thursday of January, we stepped into the 1920s with flapper
dresses and accessories. Our residents enjoyed trying on costume jewellery and
had lots of fun singing and dancing along with the fabulous Rebekah Austin, who
came to entertain us.

We travelled into the 1930s in February and welcomed Ralph Shaw, who entertained
us while the residents really got into the rhythm, clapping and dancing.

In March, we moved into the 1940s when our manager dressed up as a wartime
nurse at resident's request.

We are looking forward to moving into the 1950s at the end of April. We always
celebrate the decades on the last Thursday of the month, and friends and family are
welcome to come and join in the fun.

Birthday Celebrations

Between January and March this year, we celebrated seven birthdays. Each resident
had their own birthday cake baked and decorated in our kitchen by our talented
kitchen staff.

Staff News

Awards Ceremony

 
Porterbrook Care Home is part of the Care Concern Group, and as a company, we
value all our staff who work so hard for the benefit of our residents. We have an
annual awards ceremony where the hard work and dedication of our staff is
recognised. This year, our fabulous Care Assistant Oi was nominated for the
“Outstanding Contribution” Award. She came second out of the whole company and
is still our winner. She joined our Manager at the awards ceremony in Manchester,
which was a black-tie event. We are so very proud to have Oi in our team.

5 Star Award

 
In March, we had a Saturday morning visit from the Environmental Health Officer.
The staff on duty managed the visit, answered all their questions, and proudly
showed them around our on-site kitchen. We retained our five stars! Congratulations
to the Porterbrook Kitchen Team. We showed our appreciation by treating them to a
box of goodies to share.

2025 Fundraising

 
This year, we will again be raising money for our chosen charity, Make-A-Wish UK.
Please look out for our fundraising events and come along to support us.

Keeping In Touch

Make sure to check out The Porterbrook Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this
platform.

 
Our Facebook Page

 

Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

 

Carehome.co.uk Review
 

Google My Business Review
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